
#36: The end is near…
Just a few more days to enjoy the great year of 2018! And what
a year it has been.

The  developments  in  our  practice  area  have  been  both
interesting  and  exciting  as  well  as  a  bit  frustrating  at
times. The developments however all have one thing in common;
they bring a lot of opportunities. We hope to have given you
inspiration to use them.

Of course we will continue to share our view on the legal
developments with you in the new year. But for now; happy
holidays and we wish you all the best for 2019!
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